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Comments: I am appalled to learn that the Forest service intends to extend, and not phase out, the use of private

cabins on federal lands. I have watched as this has happened all over this country, while federal agencies and

others look away, knowing that the construction of such buildings, or their use, in many places is illegal. The

American people have the right to determine the policy on the use or building of such private vacation homes on

federal lands, and we have clearly stated that we do not want them. In my experience such properties are used

by a select group of families that feel entitled to use them and make the lives of local law-enforcement difficult.

Sometimes it is, ironically, local law-enforcement using the illegal cabins, without fear of reprisal. This system

must stop. Do not allow extensions on these permissions. Thank you.


